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Dear Oleg Welch,
 
The Office of the Washington State Auditor has received your email in our SAO Public
Records mailbox and completed our response, as follows:
 

Your public records index required of all state agencies under RCW
42.56.070 also, your form is out of whack. You can not require any of this
information you require AND you have "Virgin Islands" as an option and
not Puerto Rico???? And for the record you don't even have to live in the
states to make a public records request. I'm offended.
 

In response to your request, the indexing and classification of all SAO documents is
contained in the SAO Records Retention Schedule available on the Washington
Secretary of State Office, Department of Archives website.  I am including that link
here as a courtesy to you.   Agency/Agencies:  These schedules in addition to our
Public Records Page and the publication of our audit work serves as the SAO index. 
SAO has a page on our website related to SAO Public Records at About Public
Records | Office of the Washington State Auditor.  Additionally, SAO also has all
completed audits available on our website at no charge at Audit Reports | Office of the
Washington State Auditor.  As we have fulfilled your request, we will now consider this
request closed.  Please let us know if you have any questions, concerns or issues
regarding this request.
 
Sincerely,

 
 

 
 

Mary Leider, CPRO
Public Records Officer, Office of the Washington State Auditor
(564) 999-0919 (find me anywhere via Teams)
Let us help you improve your cyber health: #BeCyberSmart.
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